
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Presidents of AA, AE & US Airways Locals 

FROM: Garry Drummond, Int’l Vice President, ATD Director 

DATE: December 6, 2013 

 

RE:  Opening Day Merger Activities 

 

Based on feedback from some of our Presidents, and in order to illustrate our 

unequivocal support for our brothers and sisters in TWU Locals at US 

Airways currently being ignored during unproductive negotiations, we have 

made the decision not to be involved in opening day ceremonies celebrating 

the merger. 
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